
Redeemer Announcements – March 30, 2025

MIDWEEK LENTEN WORSHIP continues this Wednesday 
with services at 3:30 and 6:30pm.  In these devotional-
length services (about 35 minutes), we are reviewing the 
10 Commandments, as we hear the Passion History of 
our Lord from Luke’s Gospel and sing beautiful Lenten 
hymns.  Please join us. 

WEDNESDAY CHURCH SUPPER this week is tacos served 
by the faculty.  The last meal is a Hunt & Harvest meal on 
April 9th.  Since this is a popular meal, we could use a few 
more volunteers to add side dishes, especially desserts.  A 
sign-up is on the bulletin board. 

EASTER INVITATIONS have been placed in your church 
mailbox.  You’re encouraged to make use of them by 
inviSng family members, friends, neighbors, anyone to 
join us on April 20th to 
celebrate our Savior’s 
resurrecSon. Services are at 
7 and 9:30am with breakfast 
served in between.  More 
invites are available by the 
office window.   

EASTER LILLIES – If you would like to donate an Easter 
lily to beauSfy our sanctuary for Easter, please fill out 
one of the envelopes on the table by the office window 
by today, March 30.  Lilies may be given in honor or in 
memory of a loved one.  The plants are $21.00 each.  
You may take the plants home a[er the Easter Sunday 
services. 

“THOSE WHOM GOD HAS JOINED TOGETHER” – Mandi 
Welch was married to ChrisSan Malenkos at Redeemer 
this past Friday.  Kyla Kulibert was married to Evan 
Smith at MarSn Luther, in Oshkosh on Saturday (Evan’s 
church and where Kyla was bapSzed).  The Lord bless 
these newlyweds as they begin their lives together in 
Christ. 

AREA WOMEN'S BIBLE study will meet at Faith Lutheran 
Church on Tuesday, April 1st at 6:30 pm to continue their 
study of Luke. Then the group will take a spring break. 
The study group will resume on Tuesday, June 3rd at 
Good Shepherd Lutheran Church. Please note the new 
location! If you have questions or would like text 
reminders and updates, text Naomi Schmidt at 920-960-
1436. 

WLA FINE ARTS FAIR will take place this Saturday, April 
5 starting at 8:00 AM. The event invites community 
members to appreciate and support the artistic 
achievements of local students, including our Redeemer 
students. 

THE LUTHERAN WOMEN’S MISSIONARY SOCIETY 
SPRING RALLY will be held at Good Shepherd, FDL on 
April 26th. The speaker is Pastor Josh Martin, presenting 
on WELS Europe Missions. Come learn about the gospel 
outreach there and bring a friend as well. Breakfast and 
registration at 8:15am, presentation at 10:30am.  
(Thank you for your generous support in the door 
offering two weeks ago.  Over $400 was given to 
missionary support.) 

 
 

Our Mission 
We Gather, Grow, and Go to the Glory of God 

 

Sun   8:00 AM  The Church Gathers for Worship 
 9:15 AM  Family Bible Hour        
           10:30 AM  The Church Gathers for Worship 
Mon    4:30 PM  Building Design Committee 
 6:30 PM  The Church Gathers for Worship 
Tue        7:00 AM  Faculty Meeting 
 4:30 PM  Trustees 
 6:30 PM  Area Women’s Study at Faith 
 7:00 PM  Relocation Steering Committee 
Wed    8:30 & 10:00 AM  Moms & Tots 
 3:30 PM  The Church Gathers for Worship 
 4:15 – 6:00 PM  Church Supper 
 5:00 PM  Senior Choir 
 6:30 PM  The Church Gathers for Worship  
 7:30 PM  Men’s Bible Study-The Story Continued 
Thu 6:30 PM  Bible Basics 
Fri 8:25 AM  School Chapel Service 
Sun 8:00 AM  The Church Gathers for Worship 

w/Communion 
 9:15 AM  Family Bible Hour        
           10:30 AM  The Church Gathers for Worship 

w/Communion 
             

SERVING TODAY 
 Accompanist Stephanie Ehlke 

Pastor James Borgwardt 
 

GATHERING FOR WORSHIP 
 

       Sunday 23rd 8:00am: 162 
                                        10:30am: 174  
        Monday 24th         6:30pm:   42    
                                               Total:     378 

 
                 Wednesday 26th        3:30pm:     163 
                                                      6:30pm:      38 
                                                                              201 
 
 
 

               
 
 
 
    



62ND ANNUAL LWMS CONVENTION is June 26-29 in 
Tulsa, Oklahoma, with the theme Sowing the Seeds of 
Faith.  This is an excellent opportunity to learn about 
WELS home & world mission fields, meet missionaries 
and their families, and enjoy worship and fellowship 
with sisters and brothers in Christ from around the 
world.  For more details, check out the poster on the 
bulletin board in the gathering area.  Please note that 
discounted registration ends this Tuesday, April 1. 

COLLEGE CARE PACKAGES – We have dozens of members 
who are attending college, tech, or grad school this 
semester.  As we’ve done in the past, we are going to 
send care packages their way.  Each package will include a 
pastoral note, a Christian book covering college-aged 
topics, and of course, snack food.  That’s where we need 
your help.   We need plenty of packaged treats to stuff 
into the packages. (Unfortunately, fresh baked goods 
don’t stay fresh).  You may drop off goodies into boxes 
that will be left in the Gathering Area. 

THRIVENT ACTIONS TEAMS – If you have a Thrivent 
membership, you can request an Action Team that 
includes a $250 debit card which helps cover costs for 
various events.  Examples are fundraisers (like Lenten 
meals, in which the Action Team funds cover the food 
and materials cost so that a freewill offering can go to a 
ministry cause) or service projects (such as covering the 
costs of materials for a maintenance project or school 
improvement in which volunteers donate their time to 
improve our building.  This saves Redeemer money from 

our budget).  If you’re a Thrivent member and would be 
interested in assisting Redeemer in this way for an 
upcoming project, please contact Pastor Borgwardt at 
920 204-4015 or jborgwardt@redeemerfdl.org. 

THE EVENT is set for April 26 @ 5:00 pm - 10:00 pm.  The 
Event is WLA’s annual dinner auction. It highlights the WLA 
Endowment and raises support for ongoing ministry. Learn 
more or register to attend at wlavikings.org/theevent. 
Have questions? Please contact Johanna Yenter, Marketing 
& Events Coordinator at jyenter@wlavikings.org or 920-
921-4930. ext. 302. 

HELP WITH OUR LAWN MOWING - We have placed a 
sign-up sheet on the gathering area bulletin board to 
sign up to help during the mowing season.  We would 
like to have two individuals (or families) scheduled for 
each month from April to October, so that the mowing 
responsibilities can be shared according to summer 
schedules.  The work takes about four hours each 
mowing.  All equipment is provided.  Because of 
insurance liabilities, only adults can operate our power 
equipment. 

LIBRARY BOOKS If you checked out books from 
Redeemer's Church Library in the past few months, 
please feel free to return them to the new basket in the 
library! The lists are still on file and we'll take care of 
everything - you just need to return the books when 
you're done! Thanks!  

 

 

PASTORAL HOME VISITS continue through this next 
month.  Thank you in advance for welcoming our 
pastors.  This will help them serve our members better, 
to share the vision of our expanding ministries, and 
answer whatever questions our members have. 

WORSHIP SERIES – Next Sunday we’ll have an early 
sample of our Building on Faith Worship Series that will 
continue after Easter Sunday, from April 27th through 
May 25th.  Commitment Sunday is May 18th, when we 
hope that all our families make a 3-year commitment in 
order that we can better Tell the Next Generation the 
gospel of Jesus through our ministry relocation.  

30 families from among our teachers, pastors, elders, 
council and project committees have already made 
advanced commitments totaling over $600,000.  
Anyone else can likewise submit their commitment 
early, through the end of April, as an encouragement to 
rest of the congregation. Commitment cards, put in 
sealed envelopes 
for confidentiality, 
can be placed in the 
wooden box by the 
office window. 

 


